
A Plan for a Safe and Connected Bike Network 

Do you bike now or would 
you like to?
Let us know what’s important to you as 
we identify a regional bicycle network 
that’s safe and comfortable for all ages 
and abilities. 

Joi n   us   at   an   i n-person   pu blic   m eeti ng.  
Drop in anytime from 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. 

In-Person Public Meetings
June 3  Harford County Community College, Bel Air
June 6  North Laurel Community Center, Laurel
June 13  Odenton Public Library, Odenton
June 18 Carroll County Public Library, Westminster
June 20  Towson Public Library, Towson
June 24 Enoch Pratt Central Library, Baltimore City
June 25  Pip Moyer Recreation Center, Annapolis 
June 27 Kent Island Public Library, Stevensville

We’re also holding the following virtual public meetings: 
June 4, 12:00 – 1:30 p.m. and June 26, 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. 

Please share your
thoughts online by
July 26.
Scan or visit the link to 
learn more about the 
project and how to 
comment.

This initiative is a regional partnership between Baltimore Metropolitan Council, 
MD Department of Transportation, Annapolis, Baltimore City, and Anne Arundel, 

Baltimore, Carroll, Harford, Howard, and Queen Anne’s counties. 

 If you need help or special arrangements for a meeting, just let us know! Call us 
for free at 855-925-2801 ext. 10292 or email BikeBaltoRegion@PublicInput.com 

at least one week before the meeting. We're here to help! 

PublicInput.com/BikeBaltoRegion


